
Bring your own 
reusable coffee cup 

and save!

We’ll give you a discount for 
helping us reduce waste.

We’re trying our best to phase out single-use plastics.  
Thanks for supporting us. 

For more tips and information on avoiding single-use plastics, visit 
 www.boroondara.vic.gov.au/avoiding-waste


